
TITLE VI  

  

Protecting your civil rights  

It is the policy of the County of Hidalgo to ensure no person shall on the grounds of 

race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability be excluded from participation in, be 

denied the benefits of, or otherwise be subjected to discrimination under any 

department programs or activities. 

 

Any person who believes they have been subjected to unlawful discriminatory 

practices under Title VI has the right to file a formal complaint. Any such complaint 

must be filed in writing or in person with the County’s Title VI Nondiscrimination 

Coordinator within 180 days following the date of the alleged discriminatory action. 

Hidalgo County Executive Office 

Valde Guerra, County Executive Officer 

Title VI/Nondiscrimination Coordinator 

505 S. McColl Rd., Suite J 

Edinburg, Texas   78539 

 

Phone:    (956)292-7655 

Fax:   (956)292-7034 

Email: titlevi@co.hidalgo.tx.us 

 

 


